From: Gallegos, Maria
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 10:48:47 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Morita, Julie
Subject: Commissioner Julie Morita, MD., Re: Traveled to Washington, DC on 12/13/2016 

 

Good morning Steve,
Commissioner Morita traveled to Washington, DC on December 13, 2016; she was invited to speak and be part of a panel discussion at the 2016 How Housing Matters conference and no honorarium was given.  

Thank you,

Maria A. Gallegos

Staff Assistant

Chicago Department of Public Health

